
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a very exciting week! 

Rookie Rockstars have been leading Y1-6 in singing and dancing and fun 
challenges this week. 

The concerts will take place next Wednesday for Y3-6. The children have either 
been allocated the 5pm or 6.30pm concert and there will be a mixture of ages at both 
concerts. As they are a charity they offer the service for free to the school and 
then the ticket money goes to them. Tickets are still on sale (2 per child) and 
are selling well so thank you for supporting your children performing. The 
songs are all about self esteem and resilience and about being positive. 

The children can wear their own ‘Rockstar’ clothes to the concert. It will be a lot of 
fun and very loud! 

We will open the Rackhouse Road gate at 4.45pm for the 1st performance and 
the children should enter via the Y3/4 door and the parents via the back of the Hall. 
Exit from the 1st concert will then be via Lawton Moor Road. 

The gate will then open again at Rackhouse Road at 6.15pm for the 6.30pm concert. 

It will be a busy but lovely night! Thanks for your support – the children have loved it. 

P.E Kits. Many thanks for your support in ensuring that the children have the right 
P.E kit. It is important that they all are the same and it is just another part of their 
school uniform. The children do look smart so thank you. 

Bishop Mark will be visiting school next Friday as part of his visits to the parishes 
here in Wythenshawe. I am sure that he will enjoy meeting the children and the staff 
as we welcome him on Friday alongside Father Owen. 

The information regarding the Holy Communion programme for this year has been 
sent out. Please return the forms as soon as you can. 

Consent Forms and Data forms - please return as soon as possible. 

Homework – please support us as we continue the learning in school at home. We 
will be sending out additional spellings if we feel that this will benefit your child. Many 
thanks for your support. 

Attendance is 96%. We need to continue this good start - do please ensure that 
your children are in and on time. 

With prayers for a lovely weekend, 

 
Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 


